
From: MOHAMAD ZAINUDIN HASSAN [mailto:zackzenetti@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, 1 December, 2015 10:14 PM 
To: manager@pinnacle-travel.com 
Subject: Bangkok golf trip 23 to 26 Nov 2015 

 

Hi Cassandra/Sarah 

 

Thank you for organizing our golf holiday to Bangkok. We had a great time and also would 

like to thank Mr Ake for his wonderful 

service.We highly recommended Cascata Golf , Suwan Golf and Lotus Valley Golf resort for 

futures trip.However for Thana City Golf there's a few GUR on the green, fairway and 

bunker..Accommodation was great, there's a 24 hr supermarket just in front the lobby and 

many halal food within the area. We will definitely be using your company again as well as 

recommending you to our friends.Might try Chiangmai or Phuket for our next trip 

 

Once again thank you and we look forward to organizing another holiday with you next year. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Zainudin 

Singapore, December 2015  

 


